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Friday 7th September 2018 

 

 
Dear Parents, Students and Community, 
 
Most of the Winter Sports Teams have wrapped up their 
year. It’s been great having so many of our children 
participating in sports. A huge thanks to all the volunteer 
coaches, managers and parents who have helped out 
the teams. We couldn’t do it without you. It’s very much 
appreciated. We look forward to our summer sports 
programme including touch rugby, cricket and hockey. 
 
Our preparations for Production are going along nicely. 
Tickets have been selling fast however there are still a 
few available. The kids are enjoying the build up to the 
big week. 
 
Last Friday our Kapa Haka Group participated in the Te 
Tai Ohinga Mari Festival held at Hillcrest High School. 
This was a Kapa haka festival for secondary schools 
from the Waikato/Tainui area. It was a fantastic event 
and a fantastic experience for our children. Thanks to 
Nikki and Lee for organising this. 
 
Have a great weekend everyone. 
 
Nga manaakitanga 
 
Drew Campbell - Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Click on this link to comment on the School Vision Statement: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdueLMfF_qlM-
zkQdi33G0QjHKpYMYXi5Z5KQphjBXMoTdY8g/viewform  

UPCOMING DATES: 

  
September 
7 
13 
17 
24-27 
28 

SEHS Cross Country 
BOT Meeting  
PTA Meeting 7pm 
School Production 
Last Day of Term 3 
 
 

October 
15 
18 
22 
24 

First Day of Term 4 
Ag Day  
Labour Day – school closed 
Group Day at Matangi 

 

 

 

 

NOTICES: 

▪ School Production Notice 
▪ Ag Day Notice 

 

 

 

Missed a notice? 

Most notices sent out can be found on 
the school website under the heading 
Notices Sent Out Recently: 

http://www.newstead.school.nz/1/newsletter_sets/2
3-notices-sent-out-recently/years/2018  

http://www.newsteadschool.co.nz/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdueLMfF_qlM-zkQdi33G0QjHKpYMYXi5Z5KQphjBXMoTdY8g/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdueLMfF_qlM-zkQdi33G0QjHKpYMYXi5Z5KQphjBXMoTdY8g/viewform
http://www.newstead.school.nz/1/newsletter_sets/23-notices-sent-out-recently/years/2018
http://www.newstead.school.nz/1/newsletter_sets/23-notices-sent-out-recently/years/2018
http://www.newstead.school.nz/1/newsletter_sets/23-notices-sent-out-recently/years/2018
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School News 

 

CLASS AWARDS: 
 

Tui: Alyssa, Amelia 
 
Tiwaiwaka:  Leon, Isla, Ashton, Olivia, RJ 
Welcome to Floyd and Vera 
 
Kereru: Stacey, Elisha, Luke, Brea 
 
Kakapo: Dylan, George, Daniel, Julian, Xavier 
 
Kiwi: Emily, Thomas D, Emma, Mya 
 
Ruru: Holly, Lauren, Sophie, Eden 

 
 
 
SCHOOL PRODUCTION 
All production notices will be coming out on orange paper. 
Look out for information today about when and where you 
can buy tickets.  
Any questions about tickets that are not covered in the 
information please see Judi. 
 

If you pay for tickets online, please still 
complete the orange form and hand into the 
office.  Thanks 
 
 
SICKNESS 

We have had a quite a few children and teachers sick with 

tummy bugs, coughs and colds.  Please keep your child at 

home if they are feeling unwell and talk to them about the 

importance of washing their hands. 

 

NITS ALERT  
They are back!  Please check your childs hair and treat if 
needed.  Thanks! 
 
 
BUS STUDENTS 

Starting Term 1 2019 Cambridge Travel Lines will 
no  longer be transporting ineligible students on any of 
their Ministry contracted bus services, this is due to 
loadings and ineligible fees not being paid, if you have any 
queries please contact them directly, either by 
email ctlbus@outlook.com or 07 8277363. 
 
Requirements for Eligibility: 
3.2km from nearest school for up to Year 8 
4.8km from nearest school for Year 9 and above 
For more information: 
https://www.education.govt.nz/school/running-a-
school/school-transport/sta-eligibility/  
 

 
 
 
School Bank Account Details 
Newstead Model School 

ASB Bank 12-3152-0233579-00 

  

 

Sports News 
 
Thank You to everyone who has played, coached or 
managed winter sports this season.  You have been 
amazing!  Also thank you to parents/caregivers who have 
supported on the sidelines.  Hope to see you all back again 
next year! 
 
 

Hockey  Results - Saturday 1 September  

Newstead Turbos   

Draw 0-0 Rototuna Black 

 
 

SUMMER SPORTS SEASON 

Look out for notices coming home next week to sign up for 

Touch Rugby, Cricket and Hockey. 

 

FLIPPA BALL 

Any Parents/Caregivers interested in coaching a team?  

Please contact Chrissy in school office for more details. 

The competition will be starting in term 4 on Sunday the 28th 
of October between 2pm-5pm at St Peter School Cambridge 
(in the indoor pool). Depending on team numbers this time 
slot may increase.  The games will be played in 2 halves of 
10 minutes.  It will be 6 aside, 5 field players and a goalie, 
with a maximum number per team of 10 players. Players 
need to be year 6 and below. 
 
 

PTA News 

 

Newstead Ag Day 2018 

Plans are underway for our Agricultural Day, which will be 

held on THURSDAY 18th OCTOBER 2018.  All children 

attending school will participate in or contribute to the day.  

Entries have been extended and will now close on Friday 

21st September. No late entries beyond this date will be 

accepted this year.  

**** Only TWO WEEKS until all entries will be closed **** 

Don’t wait until the school holidays for your kids to decide 

what fabulous creations they want to enter! 

Online entry form links are on the school Webpage and 

Facebook page. 

If you any any questions regarding Ag Day please feel free 

to contact Marg Clark 027 303 4478. 

  

                 

mailto:ctlbus@outlook.com
https://www.education.govt.nz/school/running-a-school/school-transport/sta-eligibility/
https://www.education.govt.nz/school/running-a-school/school-transport/sta-eligibility/
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Community Notices 
Air B&B Accommodation Available Locally 

https://abnb.me/7DKfjpf4pN 

         

Lambs for Ag Day: 
Amy Beech (ph: 021 542 547) will have lambs available from 19 
August, please contact her to be put on the waiting list.  $55 
each, refunded if you return the lambs.  See Chrissy if you need 
further information. 
 
For an update of the Waikato Expressway click here: 

http://nzta-

waikatoexpressway.cmail19.com/t/ViewEmail/t/820DD515DB5

F755D/6F6026C00F3B49E8C45D7BC1A387288D  

 

 

 

 

School Lunches 
At Newstead School we have 2 options for those that 

would like to buy lunches: 

Daily: 

Delivered to the school office before morning tea 

www.yourlunchbox.co.nz for more information 

Friday: 

Lunches are delivered to Eureka Room by 12.30pm for 

your child to collect 

www.lunchorders.co.nz for more information 

 

 

 

 

 

Hillcrest Childcare 

Limited Spaces Available – up to 30 hours free for 2 to 5 
year olds 
Educational programmes are provided by qualified teachers 
in spacious, well-equipped surroundings for children from 3 
months to 5 years.  Call in and see us in Carrington Avenue, 
Hillcrest, email: hhcentre@xtra.co.nz, or contact us on 856-
8707. 

 

    

 

 

https://abnb.me/7DKfjpf4pN
http://nzta-waikatoexpressway.cmail19.com/t/ViewEmail/t/820DD515DB5F755D/6F6026C00F3B49E8C45D7BC1A387288D
http://nzta-waikatoexpressway.cmail19.com/t/ViewEmail/t/820DD515DB5F755D/6F6026C00F3B49E8C45D7BC1A387288D
http://nzta-waikatoexpressway.cmail19.com/t/ViewEmail/t/820DD515DB5F755D/6F6026C00F3B49E8C45D7BC1A387288D
http://www.yourlunchbox.co.nz/
http://www.lunchorders.co.nz/
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Round the Bridges 

Sunday November 18th 

 

$6 entry fee for kids between now and end of August 

 

Click on this link to find out more information: 

http://www.newstead.school.nz/files/64fd936f5b408ff5/

file_set_file/0000/0072/Round_the_Bridges_2018.pdf  

       

 

http://www.newstead.school.nz/files/64fd936f5b408ff5/file_set_file/0000/0072/Round_the_Bridges_2018.pdf
http://www.newstead.school.nz/files/64fd936f5b408ff5/file_set_file/0000/0072/Round_the_Bridges_2018.pdf
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NEWSTEAD MODEL COUNTRY SCHOOL  

AGRICULTURAL DAY – Thursday 18th October 2018 

 

Dear Children and Parents 

  

Plans are underway for our Agricultural Day, which will be held on THURSDAY 18th OCTOBER 2018.   

 

All children attending school will participate in or contribute to the day.  

We also would like to encourage any preschool children who would like to take part in the day to bring along a Lamb or 

Kid goat. 

Details regarding Rearing a Lamb or Kid and the Arts and Crafts section are available here 

This year you only need to complete one electronic form to submit your entry for all sections. 

Entries have been extended and will now close on Friday 21st September. No late entries will be accepted 

this year.  

 

** Only TWO WEEKS until all entries will be closed ** 

Don’t wait until the school holidays for your kids to decide what fabulous creations they want to enter! 

 

To access the entry form please click here 

 

Lambs available for Ag Day 

This year we have been fortunate enough to have the Wilke family offer up approx 30 lambs. They are happy for 

you to borrow these and look after them until after Ag day or Group day if you so choose, and then return the lambs 

back to the Wilke family. This is a great opportunity to have a lamb for a short time without the pressure of finding 

something to do with it once ag day is over. Contact Wendy on 07 889 1405 for more information.  

Group Day 

Don't forget that all children are also allowed and encouraged to attend Group Day. This year Group Day will be 

held at Matangi School on the 24th October. 

Trophies 

If you were a trophy winner in 2017, could you please return to the school office by Friday 21st September.  

Please contact Marg or Steve Clark: 

• Parents if you would like to help in any way with Agricultural Day. 
 

Kind Regards 

Marg Clark - Ag day Co-ordinator – 027 303 4478 

Steve Clark – 021 706 076   

steveandmargclark@gmail.com 

 

https://drive.google.com/drive/u/0/folders/1Si_sRezKIgOH-VpgyKKq7MOEYz1ZMqu7
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdu4x3cPlY6L6AA63CuQJq6soh9WS9mwM-j4IQC7zYpmcn1Uw/viewform
mailto:steveandmargclark@gmail.com

